
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Zoning Variance 

 

The Planning and Zoning commission will meet in Open Session on Tuesday, September 

5, 2023, at 12:00 p.m. at City Hall, and the City Council will meet in Open Session on 

Tuesday, September 12, 2023, at 6:00 p.m. at City Hall to consider a Zoning Variance.  

Objections to this request should be made at these meetings.   

 

Scott and Sheila Meador are requesting that the Planning & Zoning Commission and the 

San Saba City Council approve a variance to the zoning ordinance in regard to the City of 

San Saba’s minimum building line setback requirements for property located at 1101 W. 

Commerce Street, San Saba, Texas, Legal Description, Harwood and Fentress Streets, 

Block Number 56, Lot Number and Size NE 1/4, for a Variance to construct a new 

carport to the existing structure, zoned One-Family Residence District (R-1). 
  

The public hearings will be held at City Hall, 303 South Clear Street, San Saba, Texas on 

Tuesday, September 5th, 2023, at 12:00 p.m. and Tuesday, September 12th, 2023, at 6:00 

p.m. to consider this Zoning Variance.  All interested persons or their representatives 

should attend this meeting. 

 

 

 

 


